
Maxmillian Durtschi
To whom it may concern, 

I am a young Alaskan who relies on the salmon population of Prince William Sound to earn a
livelyhood. I find the idea of relaxing regulations on oil being transported through the Prince
William Sound very concerning. I encourage the DEC to maintain the current level of regulation.
The excellent safety record since 1989 is a testiment to how well the system is working. Please
consider all of the Prince William Sound user groups during this upcoming review cycle.

Sincerely,

Max Durtschi


